


3 cars, as adult children are living at home because they cannot afford to move out. In addition, there
are a lot of young children in the estate who play on the green area adjacent to the proposed
pedestrian access, the additional traffic movements caused by a schoolin the immediate vicinity would
be a danger to them.

As you may be aware there is already a preschool in the vicinity at house number-lebemount,
which opened in the past couple of years. This property is situated on a very busy junction and
generates a lot of traffic and dangerous parkingon a busy corner during drop off and collection times.
In conclusion, we are totally opposed to any development within Fernhill, which proposes a
pedestrian/cycle or any access through Glebemount, as it will constitute a traffic hazard and interfere

with the residential amenity of our home.
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